
Letter of Invitation 

Dear , 

The 5thInternational Conference on Computer Engineering and Network (CENet2015) 
which is sponsored by International Professional Engineers Association(IPEA) will 
be held on September 12-13, 2015 in Shanghai,  China. The CENet2015 Program 
Committee sincerely invites you to attend the conference and communicate with 
experts and scholars from all over the world.  

The CENet2015 aims to provide a forum for researchers, educators, engineers, and 
government officials involved in the general areas of Computer Engineering and 
Network to disseminate their latest research results and exchange views on the 
future research directions of these fields. 

We sincerely hope that you will join us in making CENet2015 a success. We 
are looking forward to meeting you in Shanghai. 

Sincerely, 

CENet2015 Program Committee 
E-mail: tocenet@163.com 
Website: www.tocenet.org 
Main Phone: 025-66600157; 18651672657 


